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HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER  

“To help each person here to achieve thier best in work and play.  

To celebrate whatever is good and follow in the footsteps of Jesus by supporting and forgiving each other.  

For the honour and glory of God.”  

Friday 12th September 2025 

Prayer and Liturgy 

The Exaltation of the Cross 

This week in Celebration of the Word, we reflected on the Exaltation of the Holy Cross. Our prayer 
leaders thoughtfully planned and led beautiful sessions that created space for quiet and 

meaningful reflection. Together, we remembered that the Cross, once a symbol of suffering, is now 
a sign of hope and God’s great love for us. We ended our time of reflection with these words: 

“We adore you, O Christ, and we bless you, 

because by your holy cross you have redeemed the world.” 
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The Wednesday Word 

The Wednesday Word Please see below this week’s link to the ‘Wednesday Word’ leaflet. It is 

inspired by the coming Sunday’s Gospel. It is designed in a family friendly way and has lots of fun 

and engaging activities for the children to complete. I encourage parents to engage with the 

resources, spending a very special 10 minutes together with your child each week. I hope you 

enjoy!  The Wednesday Word link: 

https://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm 

Nursery 

We are absolutely over the moon to welcome the newest members of our St Anne’s family – our 

Nursery children! You have already brought so much joy and excitement into our school, and we know 

you will continue to be a blessing we will always cherish. Welcome to St Anne’s – we are so glad you are 

here! 

 
 

https://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm
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Reception  

In PSHE Reception read the story the colour monster. We spoke about our feelings and made feelings 

jars to display in our classroom.  

   
 

Year One 

Year 1 and 2 enjoyed watching their first Mark 10 Mission of the school year.  

 



 ST ANNE’S RC PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL  
CLARENDON ROAD AUDENSHAW MANCHESTER M34 5QA  

HEADTEACHER: STEPHANIE CLARKE  

TEL:  0161 370 8698     
E-MAIL: head@st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk  
WEBSITE: www.st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk   

Year Two  

Year 2 used Base 10 to help them to make 2-digit numbers to 100. 

 

Year Three 
We have been showing off our skills in music in Year 3! We have practised finding the pulse, joined in with 

different rhythms and melodies, started to learn to sing a new song and played along using glockenspiels. 
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Year Four 

Our Year 4 pupils are excited to begin their violin lessons this term, discovering new skills and the 

joy of making music together! 

 

Year Five 

This week year 5 have created some fantastic descriptive writing, developing their own mythical 

creatures - inspired by our class book Impossible Creatures. 
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Year Six 

 Year six were excited to start their World War 2 topic this week! They imagined they were an evacuee 

and thought about what items they would take away with them. 

 

Forthcoming Events 

September  

 

Tuesday 16th-Group Parent Teacher Meetings. 

Wednesday 17th – Welcome Mass  (School Hall - 9:15am) 

Friday 26th – Times Table Rockstars Day. Children to Dress as Rockstars. 

 

 



 ST ANNE’S RC PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL  
CLARENDON ROAD AUDENSHAW MANCHESTER M34 5QA  

HEADTEACHER: STEPHANIE CLARKE  

TEL:  0161 370 8698     
E-MAIL: head@st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk  
WEBSITE: www.st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk   

 

 

Attendance 

Year 3 are our attendance winners this week! 100% Well done!  

Reception 99.1% 

Year 1 99% 

Year 2 98% 

Year 3 100% 

Year 4 91.3% 

Year 5 93.7% 

Year 6 92.8% 

 

 

Rose, Archer, Isaac, Tmelia, Theo, Jayden! 


